
  
 
 

 

 
The Secretary 
An Bord Pleanála 
61-64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902 
 

 

 

 

Application by the National Roads Authority (operating as Transport Infrastructure Ireland) for the 

Railway (Metrolink–Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022] 

Case Number: ABP-314724-22 

 

Dear Secretary, 

 

I refer to the above matter and to your letter of 7 December 2022, copy attached for ease of reference. 

 

We hereby attach the following proof of postage of notification letters to landowners / occupiers:  

• Registered Post (Final) issue of the original RO application owner/occupier packs 19th 
September. 
 

• Follow up Express Post issue of the original RO application owner/occupier packs 27th 

September. 
 

• Registered Post (Final) issue of RO omitted document and extended period for making 
submissions owner/occupier packs 29th November. 

 

We hereby attach the following proof of courier delivery of notification letters to Prescribed Bodies 

(and Designated Bodies). In both instances, emails issued to each of the bodies with a link allowing 

access to the documentation electronically: 

• Courier delivery record to Prescribed Bodies for original RO application pack and further 

notification regarding omitted document and extended period for making submissions.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________  

Edel McCormack  

Your Ref.  Dáta Date 16 December 2022 Ár dTag Our Ref. CAP_ML_L0285 Bhur dTag 



  
 
 

 

Secretary to the Authority 

Transport Infrastructure Ireland 

Parkgate Business Centre 

Parkgate Street 

Dublin 8 

D08 DK10 

 

 

 

Enclosures 

Attachment 1 –  Registered Post (Final) issue of the original RO application owner/occupier packs 19th 

September. 

Attachment 2 -  Follow up Express Post issue of the original RO application owner/occupier packs 

27th September. 

Attachment 3 -  Registered Post (Final) issue of RO omitted document and extended period for 

making submissions owner/occupier packs 29th November. 

Attachment 4 -  Courier delivery record to Prescribed Bodies for original RO application pack and 

further notification regarding omitted document and extended period for making 

submissions.  

Attachment 5 –  Copy letter from An Bord Pleanála dated 7 December 2022  

 

 

 


